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POWER
CHAIRS

PAEDIATRIC
Front Wheel Drive Rear Wheel Drive Mid Wheel Drive Front Wheel Drive

K300 PS Jnr K450 M300 PS JR Koala

Seat Width (mm) 280 - 410 250 - 410 280 - 410 250 - 360

Seat Depth (mm) 150 - 460 250 - 460 150 - 460 250 - 360

Floor to Seat Ht (mm) 420 360 - 460 430 375

Max User Wt (kg) 75 60 75 35

Based W x L (mm) 610 x 1020 620 x 840 610 x 925 585 x 810

Max Speed (kph) 10 8 10 6.5

Features

Compact base; 
adjustable suspension; 
R-net electronics; fully 

growable seating 
system; height and angle 

adjustable, flip back 
armrests; removable leg 

rests

Unique ‘terra’ function 
allows user access to the 
ground, Fully growable 

seating system, 
Advanced suspension 

system

Turning radius of  
51 cm, PG 120 amp. 
R-Net electronics, 

Climbing and Traction 
Link system, Provides 

quick access to 
components

True paediatric size 
power base and seating; 
fully growable seating 

systems; tilt and elevate 
standard

POWER
CHAIRS

ADULT

Mid Wheel Drive Rear Wheel Drive Front Wheel Drive
Front Wheel Drive / 

Standing

M300 Corpus 3G M300 Corpus HD C350 Corpus PS C350 Corpus 3G F5 Corpus F3 Corpus F5 VS

Seat Width (mm) 430 - 580 470 - 620 410 - 560 430 - 580 430 - 580 430 - 580 430 - 580

Seat Depth (mm) 360 - 560 470 - 620 410 - 560 360 - 560 360 - 560 360 - 560 360 - 560

Floor to Seat Ht (mm) 445 460 - 510 465 445 445 - 495 445 - 495 445 - 495

Max User Wt (kg) 136 205 136 136 136 136 136

Based W x L (mm) 610 x 925 660 x 965 610 x 915 610 x 915 650 x 1070 610 x 1020 650 x 1090

Max Speed (kph) 10, 12 8 10 10 10 10 10

Features

Turning radius of 51 
cm, PG 120 amp. R-Net 

electronics, Climbing and 
Traction Link system, 

Provides quick access to 
components

High torque motors; 
strengthened suspension; 

Corpus HD seating 
system; strong actuators; 
adjustable armrest and 

legrests

Compact base; 
adjustable suspension; 

R-net electronics; height 
adjustable and flip back 

armrests; removable  
leg rests

Compact base; 
adjustable suspension; 

R-net electronics; corpus 
3G seating system; 

memory positioning fully 
adjustable armrests and 

leg rests

Adjustable suspension, 
14” seat elevate, 
articulated power 

footplate

Adjustable suspension, 
12” seat elevate, power 

elevating legrests

Adjustable suspension, 
14” seat elevate, 

automatic anti-tippers, 
articulated power 

footplate  

MANUAL
CHAIRS

ADULT

Standing 

Helium LSA Helium LS/LSE

Seat Width (mm) 360 - 460 360 - 480

Seat Depth (mm) 430 - 540 410 - 550

Floor to Seat Ht (mm) 510 510

Weight  (kg) 16 25 - 32

Max User Wt (kg) 100 120

Features
Lightweight, dual 

component knee pads, 
chest belt & armrests

LS offers manual 
standing, LSE offers 

a power function. 
Includes dual 

component knee pads, 
chest belt & armrests

Consult with Aidacare’s 
Complex Rehab

 team for this range.1300 133 120

CLICK ON THE PRODUCT IMAGES TO BE DIRECTED TO MORE INFORMATION ON THE AIDACARE WEBSITE

https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-mid-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/m300-corpus-3g/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-mid-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/m300-corpus-hd/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-front-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/f5-corpus-vs/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-rear-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/c350-corpus-3g/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-front-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/f5-corpus/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-front-wheel-drive-wheelchairs/f3-corpus/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-paediatric-wheelchairs/k300-ps-jnr/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-paediatric-wheelchairs/k450/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-paediatric-wheelchairs/m300-ps-jnr/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/aidacare/products/wheelchairs--seating/custom-power-paediatric-wheelchairs/koala/
https://www.aidacare.com.au/about-aidacare/contact/



